
 
 

 

MARY RUSSELL SCHOOL 
    HAWKHEAD ROAD 

PAISLEY 
PA2 7BE 

 0300-300-0171 
 

                               20th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SCHOOL CLOSURE FOR SUMMER BREAK 
 

The school will close for the summer break at:  1pm on Tuesday 28th June 2022 
 

We hope you all enjoy your summer break with plenty of sunshine and we look forward to 
welcoming the pupils back to school at: 
 

   9am on Tuesday 16th August 2022 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Liam Coyle 
Head Teacher 
 
 

 

 


